
From: Barbara Botts
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: Lucy Sauer
Subject: [BULK] The Buffalo
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:54:25 AM

They ain't makin any more of em. This special place can't protect itself. It needs us. Please deny the
hog operation so the river and environs can  be enjoyed and treasured by my grandchildren. Sincerely
BarbAra Botts
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